
 

 

 

 

             

             TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990 
 
NOTIFICATION TO BE SENT TO AN APPLICANT WHEN A LOCAL 

PLANNING AUTHORITY REFUSE PLANNING PERMISSION OR 
GRANT IT SUBJECT TO CONDITIONS  
 
Appeals to the Secretary of State 
 

• If you are aggrieved by the decision of your local planning authority to refuse 
permission for the proposed development or to grant it subject to conditions, then 
you can appeal to the Secretary of State under section 78 of the Town and Country 
Planning Act 1990. 

 
• As this is a decision on a planning application relating to the same or substantially 

the same land and development as is already the subject of an enforcement notice 
[reference], if you want to appeal against your local planning authority’s decision 
on your application, then you must do so within 28 days of the date of this notice.* 

 
• If an enforcement notice is served relating to the same or substantially the same 

land and development as in your application and if you want to appeal against your 
local planning authority’s decision on your application, then you must do so within: 
28 days of the date of service of the enforcement notice, or within 6 months [12 
weeks in the case of a householder appeal] of the date of this notice, whichever 
period expires earlier.* 
 

• As this is a decision to refuse planning permission for a householder application, if 
you want to appeal against your local planning authority’s decision then you must 
do so within 12 weeks of the date of this notice.* 

 
• As this is a decision to refuse planning permission for a minor commercial 

application, if you want to appeal against your local planning authority’s decision 
then you must do so within 12 weeks of the date of this notice.* 

 
• As this is a decision to refuse express consent for the display of an advertisement, 

if you want to appeal against your local planning authority’s decision then you 
must do so within 8 weeks of the date of receipt of this notice.* 

 
• If you want to appeal against your local planning authority’s decision then you 

must do so within 6 months of the date of this notice.* 
 

• Appeals must be made using a form which you can get from the Secretary of State 
at Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN (Tel: 0303 
444 5000) or online at 
https://acp.planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 

• The Secretary of State can allow a longer period for giving notice of an appeal but 
will not normally be prepared to use this power unless there are special 
circumstances which excuse the delay in  giving notice of appeal. 

 
• The Secretary of State need not consider an appeal if it seems to the Secretary of 

State that the local planning authority could not have granted planning permission 
for the proposed development or could not have granted it without the conditions 
they imposed, having regard to the statutory requirements, to the provisions of 
any development order and to any directions given under a development order.    

 
* delete where inappropriate      
 
    

https://acp.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/
https://acp.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/

